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When you save a dog, you're not just giving a homeless animal a second
chance at life. You're also giving yourself a chance to heal. Studies have
shown that pet ownership can have a number of positive benefits on both
physical and mental health.

For example, owning a dog can help to:

Reduce stress and anxiety

Lower blood pressure

Improve cholesterol levels

Increase physical activity

FREE

https://specialcollections.deedeebook.com/reads.html?pdf-file=eyJjdCI6IklidTdOTFpqTGQ4QzRQYm1ZenlabGxobGRCTDNOZDFTaHJHNUMzTU50UzhVMGpkVnFBdWJLRTJ0dGpkKzJBSkN1M1hPNFRYUzlSRWJkZFZCYWdHRzIrazc4TzUxRkNkcFRpMU9MMWdGSUJWdk5Pc3FDVHltcE5ZZlMwUzFmcjRnZGxNR3ZnVEx1UFpRSWl3dUkyR0J5eGd6eFoyRnZjVDNtWGlFSTYrNWdUNVluT3VHN2ZObkx4cGJ3c0xiN1RKTEVOdjh5UXZnZVVmR01IQTk4WVlpYkE9PSIsIml2IjoiZDk5NzBjZjBiNDcwZjc5MzRjZjI4NjZiYmZkNjkxMGQiLCJzIjoiMGY4NDViZGU2NWFjMWZkZiJ9
https://specialcollections.deedeebook.com/reads.html?pdf-file=eyJjdCI6IkFTaWZKbVZXRDJieDVxRHdNOXo5UUtpaDRIT3lqbmszUDRCK3JBQXBEdWl2ZGF0NzFBdTlcLzBmMDZsSlRyR1RUejlrQnpPWDhSWmNpM2FnQU5lOHZrenJuN3doZUhkRWVpWjl6R1hEbkVWbTVZQTcrK05FNWp2ZDBxNDNvRm53b2JXZ05vWU9lTHlZRmFiQmFYMUxOdElpRE4rcGR2UzJZQmcxQTNjc0hFTmtQNlcrSW5HMHNhWkFreHEybEpVT1hrVFpkU0hLUmR0aEpweGNUOVNmMjNBPT0iLCJpdiI6Ijg4MGRkZDdhNWU1OTVjOWFlZmY3ZWQwYTAzMjJjNTIyIiwicyI6IjNmNjg0ZTI3Mjc4NTBkNzcifQ%3D%3D
https://specialcollections.deedeebook.com/reads.html?pdf-file=eyJjdCI6IjNSbTZhNnFlUURRVmJZWnBycGhyODRKTE1PaWVRbXpHRWxcL1lJQXZqbEFkR0xrTndXSW80MUZLZWg2VFhKQnBaNXBnVU11Nk1FdXF2VEJ0NzlGbFZ6OXdCcTNGZkNuTDdDWHpEQVZ2cnpFeTViOCtlM3ZHMHVYMThHU2k5VVwvc0tnVVFJVWRyODlkbEVBSGZITjJDYXJMY1VqOXhuZ1FmMDhQVUN4cndjTTdOTlJcL1dWWXRyOU1Ga0xOQk9nbnZWdmFOaW53QkxqR3NmUUpRb1RlbXk1U1E9PSIsIml2IjoiMTkxNDcxNzJiNjQ3NjJkNjNiM2ZjY2Q3NTY4MzQ2NDgiLCJzIjoiN2ExNDk3ZmQ4ZGQyN2VmYyJ9


Provide companionship and emotional support

In addition to these physical and mental health benefits, owning a dog can
also help you to develop important life skills, such as:

Responsibility

Empathy

Commitment

Patience

Love

If you're struggling with mental health issues, such as depression or
anxiety, owning a dog can be a particularly helpful way to cope. Dogs can
provide unconditional love and support, which can help you to feel less
alone and isolated. They can also help you to get out of the house and
socialize, which can be important for people with mental health issues.

Of course, owning a dog is not without its challenges. Dogs require food,
water, shelter, and veterinary care. They also need to be walked, played
with, and trained. However, the benefits of owning a dog far outweigh the
challenges.

If you're thinking about saving a dog, there are a few things you should
keep in mind:

Make sure you're prepared for the financial commitment. Dogs can be
expensive to own.



Make sure you have the time to care for a dog. Dogs need to be
walked, played with, and trained.

Make sure you're prepared for the emotional commitment. Dogs can
be a lot of work, but they can also be very rewarding.

If you're ready to open your heart and home to a dog, there are many ways
to find one in need. You can adopt a dog from a local animal shelter or
rescue organization. You can also find dogs for adoption online. Once
you've found a dog that you're interested in, be sure to visit the shelter or
rescue organization and meet the dog in person before making a decision.

Saving a dog can be one of the most rewarding experiences in life. Not
only will you get to provide a loving home to a deserving animal, but you
may also find yourself reaping unexpected benefits. In fact, saving a dog
can sometimes help you save yourself.
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